Dear President Zuma

I am writing to you in hopes that you will turn your attention to the shocking issue that will be addressed in the contents of this letter. It has come to my attention that there is the poaching of the extremely endangered rhino species in your country.

I can't do much about this but what I can do is ask if you will also turn your attention to this issue and hopefully use your knowledge to help these amazing animals. They are very important to the environment and would have a severe impact on your countries ecosystem.

I know that you are busy managing your country but it would be greatly appreciated if you would please take some time to analyze the situation and hopefully come up with a solution to this problem.

Thank-you for your time.

Sincerely

**Brandon Leal** 

Brandon Leal